
 

  

 
 
 

Colorado Limited Gaming Control Commission Awards More Than $2.9 Million 
in Responsible Gaming Grants To Address Problem Gambling In Colorado 

 
Lakewood - February 20, 2025 - The Colorado Limited Gaming Control Commission approved 
$2,948,660 in responsible gaming grants at the February Commission meeting.  
 
The Responsible Gaming 
Grant Program is meant to 
provide meaningful funding 
and encourage prevention, 
education on gambling 
addiction, additional 
counselors, public 
awareness, treatment, 
recovery, data, and 
research in Colorado.  
 
The Responsible Gaming 
Grant Program was 
established by House Bill 
22-1402 to promote 
responsible gaming and 
address problem gaming in 
Colorado. This act enabled 
the Colorado Limited 
Gaming Control 
Commission to administer 
the annual grant program 
and award grants to eligible applicants from the Responsible Gaming 
Grant Program Cash Fund. The responsible gaming grant program is 
meant to provide meaningful funding and encourage prevention, 
education on gambling addiction, additional counselors, public 
awareness, treatment, recovery, data, and research in Colorado.  

The 2025 grants are the third set of grants awarded, and a breakdown 
of previous grant recipients is available on the Division of Gaming's 
website at sbg.colorado.gov/responsible-gaming-grants. 
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